
 

2020 NSM Virtual Poster Research Symposium 

October 16th 3:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

Guidelines for the poster presenters 

 

All presenters, 

   Thanks for presenting at the 2020 NSM Virtual Poster Research Symposium!  Your 

participation demonstrates our strong research program to the local community and the nation! 

To assure a smooth and successful symposium, please follow the following guidelines: 

1. Please register to present  

a. Session A: click here 

b. Session B: click here 

2. Please log in to your session (Zoom link will be provided) 5-10 minutes before the 

beginning of the session, even if you are not the first one to present.   

3. If you encounter any technical difficulty getting in to the Zoom room, please contact 

NSM IRT support at https://csus.zoom.us/my/nsmitsupport   

4. There is no need to print out a physical poster for your presentation.  Your uploaded 

poster will be displayed by the IT team at your presentation.  

5. Every presenter will have ~3 minutes to briefly discuss their project (such as goals, 

brief introduction, current status, future plans, etc.) and please leave ~ 2 minutes for the 

audience to ask questions or clarifications (total 5 min).  THEREFORE, before the 

poster session it may be a good idea to rehearse a brief summary of your project and 

have notes to guide you. Don't be afraid to point out some challenges in your work; this 

is where you may get useful feedbacks from the audience. 

6. Simplicity is the key. Please stick to the point of your poster and don't try to cover too 

much. Be aware of the time limit. Remember: the audience can read your poster online 

too. 

7. You are welcome to stay in your session as long as you like to listen to other students’ 

presentations. 

8. Your poster will remain available online for at least one week to allow anyone who 

missed the symposium to have an opportunity to view your poster. If you or your 

advisor don’t wish to have the poster remain available, please contact Rose Castillo at 

rcastill@csus.edu so we know to take your poster down from the college website after 

the symposium. 

9. The symposium will not be recorded.  

https://csus.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJctdeCqqjouG9JE0G6Sio4V_CxVtOPyT-C6
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